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White and Williams once again participated in the Camden County Bar Association’s Adopt-A-Family Program to make the holidays
special for an underprivileged family in the City of Camden.

Employees in the Cherry Hill office provided their assigned family with clothes, shoes and toys for the family’s three young children as
well as presents for the parents. In addition, the family was provided enough food for a holiday dinner. This year the Adopt-A-Family
program received enough support to "adopt” over 106 families.

White and Williams is committed to continuing the firm’s deep involvement in community organizations and critical efforts such as
Camden County Bar Association's Adopt-A-Family Program.
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